From: suzanne woods 
Sent: 20 February 2015 11:51
To: Bob Duxbury
Cc: Planning
Subject: PLANNING APPLICATION 14/02004/HYBRID Pye-Blenheim
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Dear Mr Duxbury

I understand that an e-mail to you will suffice as a legal objection to the above planning application.

As a member of the Woodstock electorate, I wish to exercise my right to object to the above referenced planning application.

I have been a resident of Woodstock for 32 years.  I am very concerned that the scale of the planned development will totally change this beautiful historic Cotswold town.

Of particular importance are the issues of parking and volume of traffic in and through Woodstock.

Thank you for your re-consideration.

Yours sincerely

Barbara J Griffiths
(signed)
Godolphin
2 High Street
Woodstock
Oxfordshire
OX20 1TF

